
From:  (SANTE) on behalf of  (SANTE) 
Sent: vendredi 18 décembre 2020 10:15 
To:  
Cc: SANTE CONSULT-C4;  (GROW);  (TRADE) 
Subject: Re: your email of 13 October 2020 concerning TRIPS 
 
Dear  , 
 
Thank you for your reply of 24 November 2020 with your proposal to discuss the proposed waiver and 
related developments more in-depth. 
 
Kindly be advised that the issue of intellectual property rights is not within the remit of my department. 
 
Let me, therefore, suggest that you may further contact my colleagues  from the 
Directorate General Trade and  from the Directorate General Internal Market, Industry, 
Entrepreneurship and SMEs on these issues.  
Being in charge of the file they will certainly be in a better position to advise you. I already put them in 
copy. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

 

 
European Commission 
Health and Food Safety Directorate General 
Unit C.4 - International Relations 
HTC  
11, rue Eugène Ruppert • L-2453 Luxembourg 
http://ec.europa.eu  
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